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To: Grover,Rick
Cc: Ewert,Charles; Bradley Brown
Subject: RE: Weber County Feasibility Letter
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Hello Rick:
 
In response to the request below, Mr. Brown’s has requested service from Central Weber Sewer Improvement
District for the Weber Vista subdivision.  A current petition to annex the property is under consideration by the
CWSID board of trustees.  We anticipate a decision on December 20, 2021.     This area is outside of the area that
CWSID has planned to service, and so we are waiting the Board’s decision before providing a will serve letter.    If
the board acts to annex the area of the Weber Vista Subdivision, then the District will provide the service in a
similar manner to other areas serviced by the CWSID in the unincorporated portions of Weber County.   A will
serve letter can be provided at that time, which will specify additional details.   
 
Thank you,
Kevin Hall
Central Weber Sewer Improvement District
 
 

From: Bradley Brown <Brad@stewardland.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 2:35 PM
To: Kevin Hall <kevinh@centralweber.com>
Cc: Grover,Rick <rgrover@co.weber.ut.us>; Ewert,Charles <cewert@co.weber.ut.us>
Subject: Weber County Feasibility Letter
 
Kevin,
 
I spoke with Rick just now, and he is aware of the situation. He told me to ask you if you would write a
simple letter saying that that Central Weber would be willing to serve our property IF everything gets
approved by the board.
 

Brad Brown  Managing Partner
1708 E. 5550 S. STE 18 Ogden, UT 84403

O: 801.590.0980 M: 801.309.0399
StewardDev.com
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